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The dust from the work site in St Peters is ruining my health as I work nearby. Several people within 

my office Princes Hwy St Peters) are suffering sinus problems and we are always coughing. The 

dust makes its way indoors despite us keeping everything shut up. There is not adequate ventilation 

— only one ventilation structure which is located unsafely close to residents AND a primary school. 

Who knows what the short, but more importantly long-term, health repercussions this is having on 

young children. 




